2021 DCIBA Tour Cancelled
DCIBA Tour Organizer Larry Croxford has advised as follows:-
It is with regret that we must cancel next years tour in March. The plan is to move the same tour to March 2022. This is due to the Covid19 problem.

 
Those who have paid a deposit are free to receive a refund, or leave it to carry over to 2022.
Once again, we must apologise for this, but it is in the interest of safety for all and I hope your will understand.
Emails can be addressed to Shaw331@hotmail.com, or phone 07936 325332.
Regards to all.

Larry 
